
From: Beard, Rene <rbeard@aging.sc.gov>
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

Date: 9/18/2014 3:27:49 PM
Subject: Re: Christopher Ridenhour is coming to Columbia....2014 SC Conference on Aging

Hi Tony,
I am not aware of our involvement with this conference. I have double-checked with Jordan and it's not anyone she is 
working with as well.
Rene

Sent from my iPhone

> On Sep 18, 2014, at 2:49 PM, "Kester, Tony" <kester@aging.sc.gov> wrote:
>
> Renee,
>
> Are you aware of a role the LGOA has in this conference? I see we are listed as a co-sponsor.
>
> Sent from my iPad
>
> Begin forwarded message:
>
> From: "Beth Bouknight" <bethbouknight@yahoo.com<mailto:bethbouknight@yahoo.com>>
> To: "Beth Bouknight" <bethbouknight@yahoo.com<mailto:bethbouknight@yahoo.com>>
> Subject: Christopher Ridenhour is coming to Columbia....2014 SC Conference on Aging
>
> Good Morning,
>
> We are pleased to announced that Christopher Ridenhour is coming to Columbia to present "Managing Change Like A
Champ!" for the 2014 SC Conference on Aging. This great event will be held on Friday, October 24, 2014 at the William L. 
Yates Conference Center, SC Hospital Association. It has been approved for 6 CEU hours by the SC Board of LTHCA and 
6 Contact Hours by the SC Board of Social Work Examiners.
>
> Attached is the brochure and registration form. Please don't delay and fax or email your registration today!!! This will
reserve your spot for this wonderful event. You can mail the check when it is processed.
>
> Please let me know if you have any questions.
>
> Thank you,
> Beth Bouknight, Registrar
> 803-665-6934
> 803-957-3971(f)
>
>
> <2014 Final Conference Brochure.pdf>
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